

January 14, 2020

Dear Q-School Participants,

After careful deliberation, the Tournament Committee has determined it is practical to combine the local and foreign PGT QSchool to March 10-13, 2020, at the Splendido Taal Golf Club.

There is no need to register again for this combined tournament. We will post the tournament information on the website for your reference and a copy will be emailed to you as well.

Thank you for your cooperation and please direct any questions to my office.

Sincerely.

Colo S. Ventosa General Manager

Pilipinas Golf Tournaments Inc.

